
Prof. Dr. Katharina Al-Shamery invites to the 

 

International meeting on „women in science“  

 

on the 22. November 2018 at the Hanse Wissenschaftskolleg in Delmenhorst. 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Herewith we should kindly like to invite you to participate in a general discussion on 

“women in science” from the perspective of different scientific cultures. So we address 

women from different countries and different scientific backgrounds, but also from different 

generations. Therefore, female PhD students from the chemistry Research Training Group 

“chemical bond activation” (DFG funding GK 2226) will participate in the discussions. We 

think that the Hanse Wissenschaftskolleg, Institute for Advanced Studies, is an ideal place 

for such a purpose. To foster a lively discussion the following program is foreseen: 

 

Lunch 1 - 2 pm  

 

2:00 - 2:15 

Opening remarks        

Katharina Al-Shamery, Mehtap Özaslan, chemists, Oldenburg 

 

2:15 - 2:30 

Impulse talk  

Irene Garcia Santos, chemist, Brazil 

With the Fellows Lata Gawade and Padma Venkatraman, India 

 

2:30 - 4:00 

“World café” 

- Table 1: Family and Work 

- Table 2: The glass ceiling 

- Table 3: The acceptance of science in society and the impact on women in science 

- Table 4: Dreamjob professor/CEO in industry 

 

4:00 - 4:20 

Summary of the tables and possible actions 

 

At every table people will introduce themselves and then will discuss about 3-4 topics 

related to the main topic. After 20 min discussion people will change the table. At every 

table a discussion leader remaining at the table who has prepared the questions to be 

discussed will take notes for the final summary. 

  

We hope to see you on November 22, 2018 in Delmenhorst 

 

 

Katharina Al-Shamery             Mehtap Özaslan 


